
Status Report 9.17.25 

The boil notice remains in e0ect until further notice. 

Although you may smell chlorine in your water that does not mean ADEQ has lifted the boil 
notice. Water quality samples from Joshu Valley Utility have been taken and submitted to a 
lab for testing. However, until Joshua Valley Utility receives results from those samples 
showing that the water is safe to drink, the boil notice remains in eKect. 

 Joshua Valley Utility would like to thank the numerous volunteers, the State, County and 
health oKicials as well as our customers for their response to this emergency. 

 

 

 


